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Please remember to apply sun cream to your child before 

coming to nursery and provide your child with a sun hat 

(named).  

Once again, thank you for the support you give to us and 

the children.  

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough 

REMINDERS: Payment for the Lotherton Hall trip. The 

cash payment of £24 (total for 1 adult and 1 child) needs 

to be paid by next Friday June 30th. If an extra adult is 

joining us there will be an additional cost of £15. Please 

pay either Mrs Windsor or Mrs Hough and please 

remember to return the slip (with your contact details on) 

that was attached to the letter that was sent out to you this 

week.   

 

The Hungry Caterpillar Workshop - July 5th 9.45-11.15am. 

This session is for the morning children and their 

parents/carer. Children should come to nursery at the 

normal time and the adult will need to return at 9.45am. All 

children will need to be accompanied by an adult. The 

workshop session involves listening to the story of ‘The 

Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and then you will support your 

child to create their very own sock caterpillar to take 

home. All resources will be provided.  

 

This week’s learning: We revisited the text ‘Eat Up 

Gemma’ (a story about a baby who was very 

mischievous). We have focused on naming the days 

of the week and talking about different times of the 

day such as morning, afternoon and night.  

 

 

We have been scientists! The caterpillars are now in 

their cocoons (we are now waiting for metamorphosis 

to take place).  Metamorphosis has already happened 

with the tadpoles, as they are now froglets. We have 

used the marbles, pom poms and ramps to explore 

movement and force.   

 

We have been artists! The children have been 

developing their printing skills. They have become 

familiar with the materials and equipment that are 

needed for printing, such as sponges and rollers. 

Printing also allows the children to explore cause and 

effect such as what happens when a child changes the 

amount of pressure applied while making the same 

print more than once or which objects make the best 

prints, and why?  

We have also learnt about the musician Evelyn 

Glennie and explored the sounds of the xylophone 

(one of the instruments that Evelyn plays). 

 

 

 

 


